
Dear UCF Supporter, 

Although it has been difficult making the decision to cancel on-campus 

programs at this time, it’s a necessary precaution to keep your students and 

our campus community safe from the risks of COVID-19. And while in-

person events are suspended until further notice, your students and their 

families can still see what life as a Knight can and will be.  

Deciding on the right college comes with a lot of questions, which is why 

we’ve created an entire website dedicated to providing your students with 

the answers they seek. Here your students can expect to find information 

from our top administrators on academic programs, opportunities for 

success, financial aid and more. They can also watch in-depth campus tour 

videos to become familiar with UCF.  

We know this is a stressful time for everyone, but we urge your students to 

use these tools intended to help make an important decision about their 
futures. If you or your students have additional questions, our admissions 

team is still available to assist via email, social media and phone. Email us 

at admission@ucf.edu, direct message us through our social media 

channels below or call us at 407-823-3000 for more information.  

We look forward to welcoming your students to the UCF Knight family! 

#GoKnights #ChargeOn 

Elizabeth M. Costello 

Director of Communications, Recruitment and Marketing 

Office of Undergraduate Admissions 

University of Central Florida 
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Disclaimer: This email is for informational purposes only and DOES NOT 

constitute an offer of admission. 

Email: admission@ucf.edu 

Phone: (407) 823-3000 

Fax: (407) 823-5625 

Office Hours 

Mon & Thurs: 9 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Tues, Wed, & Fri: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Closed Weekends & Holidays  

Mailing Address 

UCF Undergraduate Admissions 

P.O. Box 160111 

Orlando, FL 32816-0111 

Overnight Address 

12585 Gemini Blvd. South 

Orlando, FL 32816  

You signed up to receive emails from the University of Central Florida Undergraduate Admissions Office. If 

you no longer wish to receive emails, click here to unsubscribe from undergraduate admissions email 

communications.  


